Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Ken Mateik [KMateik@horizonenvironmental.net]

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2013 3:30 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Gary Barker

Subject: RE: ACEH Site #R0355, 22315 Redwood Road, Castro Valley, CA
Mr. Wickham,

We wanted to let you know that this project has been delayed due to funding issues. Horizon is currently awaiting on
Client-approved funding to continue the project. As soon as funding is approved, we will re-establish a work schedule
for the project.

Sincerely,

Ken Mateik

HORIZON ENVIRONMENTAL INC.
4970 Windplay Drive, Suite #5

El Dorado Hills, California 95762
(916) 939-2170 (Office)

(916) 939-2172 (Fax)

(916) 997-8621 (Cell)
www.Horizonenvironmentalinc.com




